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Monday 6th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Before the Christmas holidays, we issued a reminder to parents and students of our expectations around uniform.  
As we look ahead to the next half term, students should make sure that they are following the uniform 
expectations which can be found on the school website here: Uniform. We would also like to remind parents that 
students should wear black, polishable shoes (unless medical evidence is provided to the contrary).  
 
We do understand that this is a difficult time of year financially to be purchasing new school uniform, so if you 
need any support with getting the correct items, please contact us. We have pre-loved uniform which can be 
purchased for a small cash donation. Please get in touch via your child’s Safe Manager or email 
enquiries@coxgreen.com.  
 
Finally, we would ask that your child has the correct equipment, including a pencil case, so that they are ready for 
lessons. This should include: a maths set, highlighters, green pens, black or blue pens and a ruler. Students can 
purchase equipment from Student Services. If you have any difficulty purchasing these items, please contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Charlotte Morgan-Russell 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


